
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 August 2005 

3. BROMLEY CEMETERY:  FORMER CARETAKERS RESIDENCE 
 
 The Board considered a report on the process to consider the future of the Bromley Cemetery’s former 

caretaker residence and to seek support for this process. 
 
 The Board resolved:  
 
 1. To support the process of undertaking a comprehensive evaluation of the former caretaker’s 

residence in Bromley Cemetery by way of a Cemetery Conservation Plan. 
 
 2. That the Bromley Cemetery Conservation Plan be funded jointly between the Board and the 

Greenspace Unit and agreed to make a submission to the 2006/16 LTCCP for funding to be 
allocated to this project in the 2006/07 year.  

 
 3. That the Bromley Cemetery be considered for addition to the list of Christchurch City Council 

heritage sites. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


